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ANA	Launches	Online	Job	Service	
	
The	American	Numismatic	Association	(ANA)	announces	the	launch	of	its	interactive	job	board	
focused	on	providing	its	members—and	the	collecting	community—with	an	easy-to-use	and	
highly	targeted	resource	for	online	numismatic	employment	connections.	The	ANA	Job	Board	
can	be	found	at	www.money.org/job-board.		
	
Both	members	and	non-members	from	the	collecting	community	can	use	the	ANA	Job	Board	to	
reach	qualified	candidates.	Posting	a	job	is	easy.	Employers	simply	complete	the	brief	form,	
upload	the	job	description	and	the	job	listing	will	be	posted	within	two	business	days.	Listings	
are	free	for	all	employers	through	June	30,	after	which	regular	rates	will	apply:	$50	for	ANA	
members,	and	$100	for	non-members.	
	
For	job	seekers,	the	ANA	Job	Board	is	a	free	service	that	provides	access	to	employers	and	jobs	
in	the	numismatic	industry.	Job	seekers	can	browse	and	view	available	jobs	based	on	their	
criteria	and	level	of	interest.	
	
Take	advantage	of	the	ANA	Job	Board	to	find	the	best	employer	and	candidates	for	hire.	For	
additional	information,	contact	Deborah	Muehleisen,	the	ANA’s	marketing	and	communications	
director,	at	dmuehleisen@money.org.	
	
The	American	Numismatic	Association	is	a	congressionally	chartered,	nonprofit	educational	
organization	dedicated	to	encouraging	the	study	and	collection	of	coins	and	related	items.	The	
ANA	helps	its	25,000	members	and	the	public	discover	and	explore	the	world	of	money	through	
its	vast	array	of	instructional	and	outreach	programs,	as	well	as	its	museum,	library,	
publications	and	conventions.	For	more	information,	call	719-632-2646	or	visit	www.money.org	
	


